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E_NG INEER E_[\] G, INC Professional Engineering Solutions

January 17, 2024

Zoning Board of Appeals
Town of Sturbridge

301 Main Street
Sturbridge, MA 01566

RE:  Special Permit Application
Stephen and Rebecca Celuzza
125 Mashapaug Road, Sturbridge, MA 01366

Dear Board Members:

McClure Engineering, Inc. (MeClure) on behalf of Stephen and Rebecca Celuzza submits this septic certification letter
as required by Section 18:04 (i) of the Special Permit Application. The application is for an accessory dwelling which
will be attached to the existing house. The existing septic design was for a four (4) bedroom (440 gal/day) but the
design flow was for a 6 bedroom (660 gal/day) septic system. The proposed addition will add one bedroom to the
system for a total of 5 bedrooms(550 gal/day). This system has sufficient design capacity for the proposed addition.

Please contact McClure at 508.248.2005 with any further comments or questions relating to the issuance of this letter.
Sincerely,
5
Robert P. Duff, P.E.
Senior Engineer

cc: Stephen & Rebecca Celuzza, 125 Mashapaug Road. Sturbridge, MA 01566





